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DATE January 10, 2020 CITY OF DALLAS 

TO Members of the Community Police Oversight Board 

SUBJECT Implicit Bias Training – January 16, 6 p.m. 
 

“Our Product is Service” 

Empathy | Ethics | Excellence | Equity 

 

At the November 12th meeting of the Community Police Oversight Board, members 
requested extended Implicit Bias training. 
 
The training is scheduled for Thursday, January 16, 6 – 8:30 p.m., at the University of 
North Texas-Dallas campus, 7350 University Hills Blvd., Student Success Learning 
Center, Room 1009. Materials will be provided in advance of the meeting. 
 
Please contact me directly or the interim Board Coordinator at 214.670.3882 or 
OCPO@dallascityhall.com with any questions you may have. 
 
 

 
Jon Fortune 
Assistant City Manager 
 

 
c: T.C Broadnax, City Manager 
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